Agenda Item 4

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC NO. 1 Under Schedule 4, 13, Huw Loxton will ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor C Dean the following question: -

At the corporate scrutiny meeting on the 5th September, both yourself and the portfolio holder, Councillor Smith, made it very clear you felt the Tamworth Information Centre in the assembly rooms is an unsuitable venue for residents to go with council enquiries. Could you therefore please explain why you intend to continue offering the full customer service offer from this venue, alongside the planned reopening of a council reception at Marmion House?

